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RE:
FY 19 PRESCHOOL PARTNERSHIP APPLICATION IN COLLABORATION WITH NORTHERN KENTUCKY COMMUNITY ACTION COMMISSION-HEADSTART                
The Kentucky Department of Education (KDE), in collaboration with the State Board of Education, the Early Childhood Advisory Council, the Child Care Advisory Council and the Cabinet for Health and Family Services designed this grant to incentivize cooperative public/private partnerships between public school districts and child care providers to develop full-day, high-quality programs for at-risk children. The incentive grant program represents an opportunity for school districts and child care providers to improve the quality of services in their communities.
Boone County Schools in collaboration with HeadStart has applied for the grant in order to further sustain our work in Boone County around high quality early learning.
                        The award range for the implementation grant is up to $150,000 each year for two years. The two-year grant period is contingent upon availability of state funding and adequate progress in partnership implementation. 
                        The grant was signed prior to the September Board meeting so as to meet   application timelines.
 I have attached a signed copy of FY-19 Preschool Partnership Grant Application for your review. 
I recommend the board approve the Grant Application, as  

Presented.
